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14 November 2022

14 November 2022 –  Mister Chanin Khaochan, BOI Deputy Secretary General, and BOI officers from Investment

Services Center, attended a meeting with investors from Taiwan Printed Circuit Association (TPCA), at One Start One

Stop Investment Center. The investors were presented with information on investment promotion policy, opportunity

in Thailand investment, and procedures with related government agencies


